NII(I(EI Index News

Deletion from Nikkei Progressive and High
Dividend Stock Index

May 16, 2024 - Nikkei Inc. will conduct the following change to the constituents of the Nikkei

Progressive and High Dividend Stock Index.

May 30

Deletion Reason

Delisting due to becoming a wholly owned

3244 Samty Co., Ltd.
subsidiary of SAMTY HOLDINGS Co., Ltd.

No stock will be added to the index and the number of the constituents will be back to 30 at the

annual review in next June.
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